
CIVIL AIR PATROL           
US AIR FORCE AUXILIARY 

OPEN HOUSE 
COME JOIN US FOR AN OPEN HOUSE,          

INFORMATIONAL MEETING ABOUT THE 

CIVIL AIR PATROL.  THIS IS OPEN TO ALL 

STUDENTS 12 AND OLDER, AS WELL AS 

ALL ADULTS, NO PRIOR MILITARY OR          

PILOTS CERTIFICATIONS REQUIRED 

WHERE— EXCELSIOR SPRINGS AIRPORT (3ES) 

HWY 10, JUST EAST OF EXCELSIOR SPRINGS 

WHEN— SATURDAY, MAY 21, 10 AM– NOON 

QUESTIONS?  CALL MAJ. KEVIN OLIVER AT  

816-863-9310   

WWW.GOCIVILAIRPATROL.COM                                                         


